
Admission and Enrolment 
Victoria Park Christian School aims to supplement the work of the Christian home. The 
parent, by enrolling the student in the school, agrees to support the school in upholding its 
standard and ethos. Victoria Park Christian School is open accepting students for all ethnic 
backgrounds and religions. 

 

New Enrolments 
Prospective new enrolments should apply to the school for: 

a. An enrolment  package 

b. An appointment to meet with the Principal 

At the interview the Principal will discuss with parents such matters as: 

a. The philosophy and purpose of the school. 

b. Parent’s expectations as to what the school can offer their child. 

c. The school’s expectations of the pupil and the parents. This would 
include such matters as financial responsibilities, academic program, 
transport etc… 

Prospective students will be advised on the School Council’s decision regarding their 
enrolment application. 

Confirmation of Enrolment Details 

All students currently attending the School are required to submit an updated student 
information sheet each year. Forms for this purpose are distributed to parents at the 
beginning of the school year and need to be returned within 5 days. Please check details 
carefully as they are important should we need to contact you in an emergency. 

While there is no requirement to complete an application form in order to re-enrol each 
year, continued enrolment is at the discretion of the School Council. Enrolment is 
dependent on finalising fee accounts for the previous year, student behaviour being of a 
high standard and demonstrated effort in areas of school work and homework. 
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